Assessor Report
Homestead Township
Regular Meeting 8/14/24

As you know Kit is out of town on vacation. I am covering her duties as assessor while she is away. We worked together to finalize the sales study (L-4015) with Benzie County Equalization. Many of the land values have been finalized with a few exceptions. We have been working together to acquire comparable sales from surrounding townships and Benzie County sent their information over two days ago. This information will be extremely helpful to fill in any gaps as the study contains all sales within the county to draw from. 
We have also started preparing building permit lists and intend on performing inspections throughout September.
Kit and I have discussed it, and I intend on resuming my assessor duties officially as of September first as I have completed my courses and have obtained my next level of certification. Though we have not discussed it with the township board. We will submit an official request for the next meeting.
I will be on vacation the week of the 18th. Christy will be in the M.A.S. office on Monday, Tuesday, and Friday to answer any questions from property owners. Please let me know if you have any questions.
